
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  September 20, 2021 

To:  Selectboard 

From:  Josh Arneson, Town Manager 

RE:  State Aid for Class 4 Roads 
 

 

The State Aid program for Highways includes aid for Class 1, 2, and 3 roads. It does not include aid for 

Class 4 roads. Therefore the Town of Richmond does not receive State aid for Williams Hill Rd. through 

this program. See 19 VSA § 306. 


